
ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

SUMMER TERM 1 week 2 – 28th April  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children had a fantastic start to the summer term last week and everyone seemed to be 
fully ready for the term ahead. 

Earlier today the following children received Headteacher Awards: 

Mercury – Alex F for consistently displaying a super attitude to work and behaviour. 

Venus – Henry W for super work with place value with ones and tens to a hundred. 

Earth -  Ottilie for showing lovely efforts and enjoyment in all of her learning last week. 

Mars – Arthur G for his brilliant improvement with joining his handwriting neatly. 

Jupiter – Oliver H for taking great care with his work and also showing kindness and care 
towards others. 

Saturn – Emily L for thinking hard and pushing herself in all subjects. 

Neptune – Flossie J for consistently striving to do her best in all lessons and tasks.  

TEAM POINTS – Congratulations to Teams OUSE and NIDD for being joint winners last week.  

To commemorate VE Day, we will be holding a special celebration in school on Thursday, 8th 
May. As part of the day's events, we kindly ask that children come to school wearing red, 
white, and blue—the colours of the Union Jack. Throughout the day, children will have a 
special assembly and also be taking part in a range of activities in class to learn about and 
celebrate this important moment in history.  

Thank you for your support in helping us make the day special - It promises to be a meaningful 
and enjoyable experience for all the children. 

Sun cream – We are really pleased that we have some sunny weather forecasted for this week 
but please can we remind you to put sun cream on your child before school as we are not 
permitted to put cream on the children. Children will also need to have a water bottle and a 
hat if you think this is also useful for your child. Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Diary Dates: 
 
Year 6 SATS week beginning Monday 12th May – Please make sure your child is in school for 
8.35am and please ensure they have had a good breakfast! 
 
Wednesday 9th July - Whole school Sports day (EYFS and KS1 am/KS2 pm) 

Monday 14th July 6pm – Year 6 Production (more information to follow) 

Tuesday 15th July 6pm – Year 6 Production (more information to follow) 

Friday 18th July @ 9.15am- Leavers Service in Church  

Monday 21st July - Whole school games and picnic lunch before finishing at 1.30pm 

 

Hundred Club winners for April: 

1st number 13 - Anna Hopwood £30 
2nd number 100 - Laura Holgate £20 
3rd number 68 - Charlotte Wardell £10 
4th number 58 - Aimee Ward £5 
 

With very best wishes for the term ahead, 

 

Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link  https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-

about-a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff 
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